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2022/2023 PAC EXECUTIVE

STAY CONNECTED!



Join our parents Facebook group at
https://www.facebook.com/groups/tillicu

melementaryschoolparentgroup 



Email the PAC at
tillicumelementarypac@gmail.com 




Providing each division with annual funding for classroom
supplies 
Funding individual class field trips as well as swimming,
skating, etc. including transportation 
Providing annual funding to the library
Funding the annual grade 5 year end party
Supporting and providing funding for school clubs  
Organizing and funding parent education events
Supporting a host of school programs like the Seaquarium,
garden boxes, butterfly kits, etc.
Purchsing new legacy items for the school like disc golf
baskets, equipment for the chess club, etc.

WHAT ARE PAC FUNDS USED FOR??



Thanks to the generous donations and support of our ongoing
fundraisers by Tillicum families, the PAC is able to support a
myriad of activities and items for the school and our students
including but not limited to:




All funds raised by the PAC are used directly to support and
enhance the lives of Tillicum students and we could not do it
without YOUR support! Thank you for your generosity. 

The PAC is currently exploring the option to partner

with some other PACs in our district to present the

following parent eductation opportunity on March 1st: 




Digital Literacy and Internet Safety For Parents and

Caregivers presented by The White Hatter




The presentation will be free and held online from 7:00

pm to 9:00 pm on Wednesday, March 1st. Details will be

coming home shortly so please mark your calendars. 

PAC Meeting - Begins online @ 6:30 pm 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 8TH 

Happy Valentine's Day

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 14TH 

Pro D Day - No School!

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 17TH

Family Day - No school!

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 20TH

FOOD FOR FUN UPDATE
The PAC will be trialing a gluten free pizza

option at the February 10th Food for Fun so
that more Tillicum students are able to

participate. While Panago does its best to
maintain gluten free protocols, cross

contamination with products containing
gluten may occur. As such, parents should

order accordingly and the PAC is not
responsible for any cross contamination that

may occur. We hope this option is well
received and something that be

permanently added to the FFF menu. 



Tillicum is partnering with West Coast Seeds for a spring seed fundraiser. A wide range of West
Coast Seeds' bestselling vegetable, herb and flower seeds have been included in this fundraiser

and Tillicum will earn 40% from every packet of seeds we sell. Seed orders can be placed via the
following link: fundraising.westcoastseeds.com from January 30 to February 16 (min. order of

$10). Only orders received from this site will raise funds for Tillicum. When you are ready to
order, simply make your selections and add them to your cart. Once you have completed your

order, find “Tillicum Elementary PAC” in the dropdown menu to ensure your order is connected
with our fundraiser. The PAC will contact you directly when the orders are ready for pick up.  

Food for Fun

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 10TH

Pink Shirt Day

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 22ND

Purdys Easter Fundraiser Order Deadline 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 27TH

West Coast Seeds Fundraiser Order Deadline 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 16TH 

UPCOMING FUNDRAISERSUPCOMING FUNDRAISERSUPCOMING FUNDRAISERS

Back by popular demand is our Purdys Easter fundraiser. Shop for gifts for family, friends,
neighbours and yourself in one convenient place. Orders can be placed via the following
link: https://fundraising.purdys.com/1499063-104011 from now until February 27th.
Simply visit the link and follow prompts to join the Tillicum Easter fundraiser (campaign
#21761). Once you have joined the campaign, you can start browsing the tastiest selection
of Easter chocolates online.  After all orders are submitted, we’ll sort, distribute, and let
you know when you can collect your goodies. Even if you can’t buy chocolates from us, it
would mean the world if you could share this fundraiser link with everyone you know!

PARENT

EDUCATION 

OPPORTUNITY

http://fundraising.westcoastseeds.com/

